
 

 

Mascot Station Upgrade                                                                         
Out-of-hours work notification – December 2023 

 

Dear Neighbour, 

On Monday 11, Tuesday 12 and Wednesday 13, Thursday 14 and Friday 15 December 2023 between 10pm and 7am, the 
team will be completing line making, installation of the pram ramp, tactiles and pavers on Bourke Street.  

From 6pm Sunday 17 December to 7am Monday 18 December 2023 the team will be demobilising the site on Bourke 

Street.  

To carry out the work, construction workers will be using trucks, forklift, elevated work platform, lighting towers, 
excavator, small crane, saw cutter, concrete and water trucks and hand-held tools. 

This work may be noisy however, every effort will be made to minimise noise to the community. Any impacted residents 
will be contacted individually. This work is dependent on-site conditions and is subject to change. We will notify you if the 
dates and times of work change. 

For more information about the project, please do not hesitate to contact us on 1800 684 490 or visit 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/mtms. 

     5 December 2023 
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